
 

Parenting for Achievement meetings are open to all parents and 
guardians of Newtown Public School students. 

 
If you have any questions, please email Sherry Earle, PhD at 

earles@newtown.k12.ct.us 

These parent 
education classes 

are book club 
formatted and will 
provide practical 

suggestions to help 
guide your children 

toward success, 
confidence, and 

kindness.  

Location: 

Reed 
Intermediate 

School, 
Library/Media 

Center 

Meeting Time: 

Thursday 

May 4th        
6:30-8:00 pm  

Parenting for Achievement: 

A series of discussion based 

meetings 
Moderated by the Project Challenge teachers  

of the Newtown Public Schools 

This session will emphasize strategies to help students 
become creative producers. If you plan to participate, 
please download the following article from the district 
website under the Gifted Education link.  

On Raising Kids by Dr. Sylvia Rimm 

Please bring a hard copy,  your thoughts, and questions. 

Optional book accompanyment: 

How to Parent So Children Will Learn 

By Dr. Sylvia Rimm 

   * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
This meeting will be preceded by a transition meeting for 
parents of 4th grade Project Challenge students entering the 
5th grade in the 2017-2018school year 

6:00 – 6:30 in the Reed LMC 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   


